
2022 
Preservation 
Awards
Awarded by the Eatonton Historic 

Preservation Commission



May is 
National 

Preservation 
Month.

Thank you to the 
Property Owners for 

helping preserve our local 
Historic District.



Why is Preservation 
important?

When you preserve an historic 
property, you are not just 
saving wood & brick – you are 
saving information about the 
lives of those who came 
before us. Historic buildings 
are visible, tangible remnants 
of a places rich cultural past 
and allow residents and 
visitors to experience an 
area’s cultural history.



The Ezell House (1886)
Keith Rowell and Shelagh Fagan, property owners

Excellence in Stewardship







The Gardner-Griffith House (1904)
Bob Carithers and Johnny Holt, property owners

Excellence in Rehabilitation







The Walton-Rossee House (1909)
Aaron and Jo Anne Raatz, property owners

Excellence in Rehabilitation







Rock Eagle Chapel (1953)
Matt Hammons and Georgia 4-H, property owners

Excellence in Restoration







Our historic character is part of 
what makes Eatonton so special.

Thank you to all who help make this possible.


